
From: NI Mail Distribution ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk
Subject: EN020022 – AQUIND Interconnector

Date: 3 February 2021 at 09:34
To: clerk@hambledon-pc.gov.uk

Dear Sir/ Madam

The Planning Act 2008 (as amended)

The Infrastructure Planning (Examination
Procedure) Rules 2010
We are writing to inform you that the Examining Authority has
made a Procedural Decision to accept the Applicant’s third
proposed change request. The Examining Authority has also
sought further information from Winchester City Council.

A copy of the Examining Authority’s letter can be found here:
http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/EN020
022-003611

If this link does not open automatically, please cut and paste it into
your browser. Alternatively, the letter has been published to the
‘documents’ tab on the project page of our website:
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/south-
east/aquind-interconnector/?ipcsection=docs

Yours faithfully
AQUIND Interconnector Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6PN
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